Information Regarding the COVID-19 Situation

North Side Federal Savings is prioritizing the health of our customers, community and
employees during this time of concern regarding the COVID-19 outbreak.

NEW TEMPORARY HOURS STARTING MONDAY, APRIL 6, 2020

Monday to Friday: 9:30am to 3:30 pm
Saturday: 8:30am to 1:00 pm

We encourage our customers to limit visits to our lobby and instead use other options for your
banking needs including:

v Use our Online and Mobile Banking to view transactions, make transfers or check
balances.

v Use your North Side Federal debit cards to transact business at stores, ATMs or online.
v" Use our ATM or other ATMs to withdraw cash or make deposits to your accounts.

v Call us at 773-561-7051 if you have any questions or concerns.

Remember to check our webpage from time to time for updates.

If you visit us during these next few weeks, please remember to practice social distancing if
waiting in line or during conversation with us or one another.

During this stressful time, let's keep on being kind and respectful to one another while paying
special attention to the elderly or others who may be especially in need or vulnerable.

We are all in this together and we will get through it together.
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